
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Your child has been selected for the Experience Warwick Year 11 which is organised and 

delivered in partnership with the University of Warwick. 

 The Experience Warwick partnership offers a variety of in-school and on campus activities 

for local state schools in Coventry and Warwickshire aiming to inspire and inform local young 

people to progress to higher education. The partnership provides information, advice and 

guidance, in addition to exciting opportunities to enable learners to make informed decisions 

at key milestones throughout their educational journey.  

The main aim of the programme is to support the aspirations of young people in making 

future decisions, raising attainment, encouraging young people to think about their futures 

and to support them to make informed choices as well a providing a positive experience of 

higher education.  

To ensure we are working with the most targeted students and to evaluate the impact of the 

programme we require you, as their parent/guardian, to complete a consent form. Please 

click on the following link https://forms.office.com/e/fYFbRWe8Bg or use the QR code below, 

the form should take no longer than 10 minutes to complete.  

Many thanks for your time and we look forward to working your child.  

The Experience Warwick Team 
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